
Robert Ogilvie Read and Feed

“Pig out on a good book!”

On Friday, March 14th, to celebrate Family Literacy, students and staff

at Robert Ogilvie Elementary invite family members to join us for this

special event.  Along with reading buddies from other classrooms,

teachers, support staff, administrators and family members, students

will enjoy two hours of reading books and snacking on healthy treats

brought from home. Our “Read and Feed” activity begins at 12:30 p.m.

and wraps up at 2:20.

Hope to see you here.

**Feel free to bring a nutritious snack for your child’s class to share if
you would like.


